
 

May 27, 2022 
 
Advice Letter No. 33 Oil Pipeline Tariff Filing 
 
Doug Dean, Director 
Colorado Public Utilities Commission 
1560 Broadway, Suite 250 
Denver, CO 80202 
 
Dear Mr. Dean: 
 
The accompanying tariff, Colorado P.U.C. No. 12.15.0, is issued by Magellan Pipeline Company, L.P. (MPL), 
in compliance with requirements of Public Utilities Law.  
 
Colorado P.U.C. No. 12.15.0 cancels MPL’s First Amended Colorado P.U.C. No.12.14.0. Colorado P.U.C. 
No. 12.15.0 contains rules, regulations and rates for the movement of petroleum products on MPL’s 
pipeline system from origins and to destinations in the Denver, Colorado area.  
 
Pursuant to the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission’s orders in Docket No. OR10-6-000 issued on 
December 14, 2011 (137 FERC ¶ 61,222)1 and Docket No. OR97-13-000 issued on May 18, 1998 (83 FERC 
¶ 61,183),2 MPL is authorized by the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission to charge market-based rates 
not subject to the FERC index to Denver-area destinations. The increases MPL proposes in Colorado P.U.C. 
No. 12.14.0 are consistent with the increases applied to MPL’s interstate transportation rates to Denver-
area destinations.3  
 
This Advice Letter No. 33 and the associated tariff is being issued with a proposed effective date of 
July 1, 2022. This letter and associated tariff mentioned above has been e-filed with the Colorado Public 
Utilities Commission. I have sent copies of this tariff to all subscribers. If you need further information 
concerning this tariff filing, please call me at (918) 574-7176. 
 
Yours very truly, 

 
Jake Nolte 
Supervisor, Tariffs 
Magellan Pipeline Company, L.P. 
One Williams Center MD OTC-8 
Tulsa, OK  74172 

                                                            
 
1 This order can be accessed by following this link, then clicking on “File List”: 
https://elibrary.ferc.gov/eLibrary/docinfo?document_id=13979707 
2 MPL is a successor to Kaneb Pipe Line Operating Partnership. This order can be accessed by following this link, 
then clicking on “File List”: https://elibrary.ferc.gov/eLibrary/docinfo?document_id=3066101  
3 See MPL tariffs, F.E.R.C. Nos. 163.15.0 and 184.26.0, effective on July 1, 2021, located on Magellan’s website at 
http://www.magellanlp.com/whatwedo/liquidpipelinetariffs.aspx. 
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